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From: Frank Borawski DEC [] ’-i 202”

To: Elizabeth Burdick

Subject: Fwd: 109 military highway Land Use Department
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 9:08:01 AM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Frank Borawski <borawskiengineering@gmail.com>
Date: November 14, 2024 at 8:58:07 AM EST

To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>

Subject: Re: 109 military highway

Sent from my iPad

"Dear Ms. Burdick, I would like to request application #24-
10SITE24-11CAM be tabled to the January 9th ,2025 meeting of the
PZC for the above referenced site plan application and grant the
Commission an additional 28 day extension of time to do so. Per your
recommendation, we have talked to DEEP LWRD about this
application and are trying to work out a mutually acceptable plan. I
will try to get you and the state revised drawings this week . Thank
you for your help with this project . Frank Borawski PE

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential.
It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it.
If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this
information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been
automatically archived by Mimecast, a leader in email security and cyber
resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security
awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities.
Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity,
human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building
a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.



